
 

 

 
 
 
19 April 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
This afternoon I have read about a proposed scheme to support vulnerable learners with IT, this has 
just also been mentioned on the BBC Coronavirus news update.  
 
We will investigate this further on Monday and I would imagine that additional information will 
become available to us. I will keep you posted of any developments that we receive next week. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Renukah Atwell 
Headteacher 
 
 


